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UPCOMING EVENTS 2018
Friday - March 9th at 7pm

Valerie Morone - Watercolor Techniques

Saturday - March 17th at 10 to 3pm
Rose Sinatra - Watercolor Workshop

April Festival of Art
Brick Township Library

Mini-workshops - 2 to 4 pm
(All workshops free and open to the public
by reservation)

Monday - April 2nd
Bring in work from 1 to 3pm

Tuesday - April 10th
Pauline Mickle
Watercolor Landscape

Tuesday - April 17th
Leona Lavone
Watercolor

Tuesday - April 24th
Arlene Newman
Watercolor

Saturday, April 28,2018
Reception from 12:30 to 2:30pm
Pick-up paintings at this time.

President ¢ Message

Greetings from your President as we look forward to Spring!

Well, I must say we had a fantastic reception at the OCAG. Those of you
who participated in the event made it that much more successful. I couldn’t
wait and showed up a half hour early. The show was great, many thanks to
the exhibit committee Marilyn Domiliski, Ann Valletta, and Trisha Monto
Autore. A special thanks to Trisha who stood in for Betty Clayton that day.
She made a terrific presentation for the LAS at the reception. The Guild
provided refreshments and there was a nice gathering of artists and guests
for the event.

I would thank our Demo from January, Janice Collinson, for sharing her
expertise in the use of watercolor pencils. She graciously donated a
beautiful painting for us to raffle off. We will begin selling chances at our
March meeting ($2.00 for three tickets) and draw for the painting at our
June “Pot Luck” dinner. Proceeds go to our scholarship fund. I hope that
you did not miss Carol Colvin’s expert demo in use of mixed media in Feb.
She turned out wonderfully creative art work.

Get your paints ready and prepare for two exciting events; our April
Festival of Art at Brick Library and submit one of your paintings for the
summer edition of Qut and About. There is no charge and at least a
thousand copies are distributed in the area. A CD with two pictures, your
name, and the names of the pictures must be in the hands of Joanne Zezula
by April 2nd. Don’t forget March, when our own, Valerie Morone, invites
you to bring your paints to the meeting and learn some new watercolor
techniques. PLEASE support Rose Sinatra’s watercolor workshop. This is
our best fundraiser and it is always fun to participate.

Finally, I can’t stress enough the importance of paying your dues and
encouraging new artists to join our great society. Treasurer Fran Collins or
Membership Chair Barbara Dougherty will be happy to help you with this
at our March meeting. See you there.

Sincerely,
Robert D’Imperio, LAS President



